
Biographical  Record 

 

REUBEN  (BOB)  LOUVAIN  BYRNE 

 
Representative of the Truro Diocesan Guild 1977 - 1981 

 

Attended 3 meetings 

 

 

Born at Illogan, Cornwall on 12
th

 August 1915. 

 

Began ringing at St Edmund’s, Salisbury in about 1930. 

 

Subsequently attached to St Bartholomew-the-Great, Smithfield from 1955 to 1975 

where he  maintained an active five bell band. 

 

Occupation: Post Office worker. 

 

Died on 7
th

 December 2002. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Obituary:  The Ringing World for 2003 
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